
Monday, March 18th 
 
Academic Superbowl will be meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00 a.m. in room 702. 
 
Any girl planning to participate in track, please stop by Miss Saulters' room 501 to 
complete a sign-in sheet.   
 
Celebrate National Library Week April 7 - 13. The bookmark design contest is open 
to both staff & students. Return your entry form to the library by 3:40 p.m. on 
Wednesday, April 10th. The winning design will be printed, laminated and handed out 
at the circulation desk through the month of April. The winning designer also earns a 
$25 Target gift card. Be creative and explore the 2019 theme, "Libraries Equal Strong 
Communities". 
   
Spring pictures will be taken Friday, April 4th.  Order forms are available in the office.   
 
Middle school tennis begins Wednesday at 5:15 p.m. at the Lake Central High School 
tennis courts.  Students in 5th-8th grade are eligible.  The program is coached by high 
school tennis coach, Mr. S.  Information sheets are available in the office. 
 
Last day to order your Clark yearbook is April 12th.  Yearbooks will be delivered in 
May.  At time of delivery, a limited number will be available for purchase at the cost of 
$40. Save money and order now! 
 


